The Federal Highway Administration recently released the state-by-state highway contract authority reduction numbers for summer of 2020's $7.6 billion FAST Act rescission. Please see below the state-by-state total which shows states only held $5.4 billion in contract authority subject to the rescission. This provision will remove $2.2 billion.
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